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You must consider funding and supporting our Fairgrounds industry. There must be 

sufficient lottery funds going to this important community feature. Over the years we 

have enjoyed the annual fairs, we have supported students and neighbors that 

participated in 4-H and OHSET, we have used fairgrounds for horse shows in 

previous years and in 2020 was forced to evacuate horses to the fairgrounds in 

McMinnville to escape a wildfire that was less than 2 miles away. Fairgrounds are 

valuable to our state and our community. The loss of them would be devastating. Our 

fairgrounds deserve the full 1% of our lottery funds. Just think of what they could do 

not hobbled by the current statue! Thank you for your consideration. 


